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Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the Executive Headship of St Mary’s and Thorneyholme Schools. 

St Mary’s and Thorneyholme are welcoming schools, in beautiful rural locations, with separate governing bodies and operating in collaboration. We offer a happy, caring and encouraging environment for learning underpinned by a strong Catholic ethos.

We are looking for a special person that can continue the excellent work of our retiring head. This may be your first headship or a change to your existing role as a headteacher. In either case you will be welcomed and supported by our governors, parents, children and parish communities. 

Please take the time to look around the schools’ websites and come and visit us. We are sure that you will enjoy the experience and develop a good ‘feel’ for this unique opportunity. St Mary’s and Thorneyholme are both good schools. We are looking for that special person that will continue to nurture and develop our children and our schools. 

If you are interested in this opportunity, and wish to visit, please contact our Executive Headteacher, Mrs Metcalfe, on 01254 812543 (St Marys) or 01200 448276 (Thorneyholme) to arrange a suitable time. 

Yours sincerely 

Amanda Parker and Ian Nugent
Chair of Governors: Thorneyholme and St Marys RC Schools

Together we inspire excellence and a love of lifelong learning, under the umbrella of God.
www.smrc.lancs.sch.uk        www.thorneyholme.lancs.sch.uk
01254 812543                                                   01200 448276  
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